

Netaji Subhash Chander Bose Memorial Govt. College Hamirpur, Himachal Pradesh



Tel. No.: 01972-222227, FAX: 01972-222227, E-mail: gchamirpur-hp@nic.in

School of Business Administration

Subject: Appreciation Letter



Dear Abhinav Patial

We hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of NSCBM Govt. College Hamirpur (H.P), we would like to extend our sincerest gratitude for your generous donation of a notice board to the School of Business Administration. Your contribution has greatly enriched the department and will serve as a valuable resource for both faculty and students.

Your thoughtful gesture exemplifies the spirit of social service and generosity that we strive to foster within our institution. It is through the support and dedication of individuals like you that we are able to enhance the learning environment and provide our students with the tools they need to succeed.

Your donation will not only benefit the current students but will also leave a lasting legacy for future generations to come. We are truly grateful for your commitment to the betterment of our college community.

Once again, appreciate you for your kind contribution. Your generosity has not gone unnoticed, and we are honored to count you among our valued supporters.

Good wishes

Coordinator (HEIS)



Principal
NSCBM Govt. College Hamirpur

